
 

 

 

May 2, 2021 

 

Dear Families, 
 

The year is nearly half  over, and we thought this would be a good time to send out a few reminders and updates 
to everyone. 
 

Updates & News 
 

• REMEMBER to visit our websites regularly for important information on items ranging from calendars to 
reminders and news. Also, please like our FACEBOOK pages where we constantly post pictures, news, and 
updates.  

o Kids 'R' Kids Learning Academy of  Woodstock 
o Kids 'R' Kids Learning Academy of  North Cobb 
o Kids R Kids University Center 

• SUMMER Camp is right around the corner for school age children (ages 5-12 years old). Calendars and 
schedules will be posted to our websites providing more details and a peek inside of what summer will 
look like at Kids ‘R’ Kids. We offer a variety of enrollment options (FT, PT and drop-in rates) so send us an 
email if you would like more information.  

o Woodstock   specialcare@kidsrkidswoodstock.com  
o Marietta   specialcare@kidsrkidsnorthcobb.com 
o Lawrenceville  specialcare@kidsrkidsuniversitycenter.com  

• WE are still following strict COVID protocols and will continue to do so until the state provides new 
guidance. We appreciate your patience during this period and will keep you posted as COVID policies 
change. 

• WE are launching a new Monthly Payment Plan designed for families wishing to switch from a weekly pay 
system to a monthly cycle. If you are interested in learning more, please contact the school directors. As an 
incentive to convert to the monthly plan, we are offering a 5% discount from our current posted tuition 
(discounts cannot be stacked). 

• PLEASE remember to keep us updated on phone numbers, emails, emergency contacts and other pertinent 
information.  

• WE offer Zoom conferences for families wishing to meet with a member of our management team or 
teachers. Meetings can be scheduled M-F from 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM. Just let us know that you would 
like to schedule a meeting and when, and we will set everything up. 

• REMINDER: This week is Teacher Appreciation week (May 3rd – 7th) – Please drop a thank you note, card or 
any small gift to show your gratitude. Our teachers do so much every day! Your words of encouragement, 
kindness or a simple expression of appreciation means so much. 
 

Lastly, thank you for continuing to support our schools and for making it possible for us to do what we love 
doing. May you all stay healthy and safe! 
 

Tony V – Owner  

225 Collins Industrial Way, Lawrenceville – 770.962.6400 

3900 Canton Rd, Marietta – 678.398.9262 

407 Springfield Dr, Woodstock – 770.591.0900 


